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Sent by email 

Dear  

FOI/0424/804 
Your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 

Thank you for your request for information received on the 16th April 2024.  We can 
confirm that the Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent Integrated Care Board can provide 
the following information.   

An anonymised copy of this response will be made publicly available on the ICB 
website. 

Please see our responses in blue below: 

Please could I request the following information under the freedom of 
information act. 

The name and email address of the People within your organisation that hold 
the following job titles / responsibilities: 

People and Organisational Development 

Director of Human Resources / Chief People Office 
Deputy Director Human Resources 
Director of Workforce 
Head of Leadership & Organisational Development 
People Systems & Workforce Information Manager 
Head of People Business Partnering 

Please be advised that the above roles come under the following: 

Mish Irvine 
Chief People Officer 
Email: enquiries@staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk 

Responsibilities 

• HR

• OD

• Training and Development
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• Recruitment 

• Special Projects 

• Inclusion 

• Coaching 
 
Finance 
 
Paul Brown 
Chief Finance Officer 
(Overall responsibility for Finance) 
 
Director of Finance 
 
(Please note we do not have a Deputy Finance Director) 
 
Jacqui Charlesworth 
Director of Operational Finance 
 
Helen Dempsey 
Director of Planning 
 
Head of Procurement 
 
Please be advised that the above role come under the following: 
 
Lee Squire 
Programme Director, System Collaborative - Contracts 
 
Email: enquiries@staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk 
 
Responsibilities 

• Finance 

• Planning 

• Contracts and Procurement 

• Performance 

• Reporting Management 
 

Executive Board 
 
Medical Director 
 
Dr Paul Edmondson—Jones MBE 
Chief Medical Officer 
 
Email: enquiries@staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk 
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Responsibilities 

• Clinical and Professional Leadership

• Public Health Screening

• Vaccinations

• Long Term Conditions and Frailty

• Population Health Management

• Prevention and Inequality

• Research and Innovation

• System Strategy

• CPAG/IFR

Director of Information Technology 

Chris Ibell 
Chief Digital Officer 

Email: enquiries@staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk 

Responsibilities 

• Digital Transformation

• Solutions Architect

• Information Governance

Director of Innovation and Infrastructure 

This role comes under the remit of the Chief Medical Officer (details above). 

Chief Operating Officer 

This role comes under the remit of the Chief Delivery Officer as follows: 

Phil Smith 
Chief Delivery Officer 

Responsibilities 

• Urgent and Emergency Care

• Planned Care

• Choice and Referral

• EPRR

Email: enquiries@staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk 

Please see the link to additional information available on the ICB Website: 

Board members Archive - Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent, Integrated Care 
Board (icb.nhs.uk) 
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Meet the Executive Leadership Team - Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent, 
Integrated Care Board (icb.nhs.uk) 

Should you require any further information or clarification regarding this response 
please do not hesitate to contact us.  If you are dissatisfied with the response, you are 
entitled to request an internal review which should be formally requested in writing and 
must be within two calendar months from the date this response was issued. 

To request an internal review 

You can request an internal review by contacting the Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent 
Integrated Care Board FOI team by emailing the team at 
StaffsStokeFOI@staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk or by post to the address at the top of this 
letter. 

If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply directly 
to the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) for a decision.  Generally, the ICO 
cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the Staffordshire and Stoke-on-
Trent Integrated Care Board’s FOI complaints procedure.  

The ICO can be contacted at: 

Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire   
SK9 5AF 

www.ico.gov.uk  

Yours sincerely 

Paul Winter 
Associate Director of Corporate Governance 
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